A meeting of the Sub Committee on Policy was held on Monday, February 28, 2011 at the Paul Rodrigues Administration Building at 6:30 p.m.

In attendance were Dr. Mary Louise Francis, Superintendent of Schools for the city of New Bedford and Dr. John Fletcher, Chairman, and committee members Jill Marie Ussach and Dr. Lawrence Finnerty.

The agenda addressed the following issues:

- a. New Bedford Public Schools Student Bullying Prevention Policy
- b. New Bedford Public Schools Workplace Bullying Policy
- c. Regulations for Nutrition Standards for Competitive Foods in Schools
- d. New Bedford Public Schools Student Discipline Policy

After much discussion among the committee, with input from Denise Gaudette, Director of the Anti-Bullying Program and Ms. Marlene Pollock, the committee chose to table these policies pending further review.

The Sub Committee then discussed the standards for nutrition.

- ceeMasieUsseech

Upon reviewing the policy regarding discipline, the committee voted unanimously to submit the policy to the full School Committee for approval.

Respectfully submitted by,

Marie Ussach, CCE ألنا